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Hi Arun,

It was so good to speak to you on the phone just now. My personal cell is 803-609-8583, and I have attached my card 
for your reference. I have copied Katherine Veldran as well, who is the point person in our office for the Governor's 
trip to India. I communicated to Katherine the Governor's desire to have Alok Industries added to her itinerary if her 
schedule permits.

Please let me know how I can be helpful in working with our team over at the Department of Commerce. We want to 
be certain your needs are being met, and that the transition to South Carolina is as seamless as possible.

Thanks again for the call.

Warm regards,
Beth Webb

Beth Webb
Governor's Office
Commerce Liaison and Special Projects 
Governor's Office

(803)734-6059 Yorks 
(803) 609-3583 Mobile 
BethWebb ©gov.sc.gov
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